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U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation
Washington, D.C. 20535

October 1, 2020

MR. GEORGE E. LEPRE
10 TISBURY COURT
SCOTCH PLAINS, NJ 07076

FOIPA Request No.: 1469456-001
Subject: BACHERT, MANFRED
Dear Mr. Lepre:

This letter is in response to your Freedom of Information/Privacy Acts (FOIPA) request. Please see the
paragraphs below for relevant information specific to your request as well as the enclosed FBI FOIPA Addendum for
standard responses applicable to all requests.

Material has been identified pursuant to Title 5, U.S. Code, Section 552, and this material is being withheld
in its entirety by the FBI pursuant to subsections (b)(1) and (b)(3). Please refer to Statute 50 U.S.C., § 3024 (i)(1)
with regard to the (b)(3) exemption. See attached Explanations of Exemptions.

Please refer to the enclosed FBI FOIPA Addendum for additional standard respenses applicable to your
request. “Part 1” of the Addendum includes standard responses that apply to all requests. “Part 2” includes
additional standard responses that apply to all requests for records about yourself or any third party individuals.
“Part 3” includes general information about FBI records that you may find useful. Also enclosed is our Explanation
of Exemptions.

For questions regarding our detemminations, visit the www.fbi.qov/foia website under “Contact Us.” The
FOIPA Reqguest number listed above has been assigned to your request. Please use this number in all
correspondence concerning your request.

If you are not satisfied with the Federal Bureau of Investigation’s determination in response to this request,
you may administratively appeal by writing to the Director, Office of Information Policy (OIP), United States
Department of Justice, 441 G Street, NW, 6th Floor, Washington, D.C. 20530, or you may submit an appeal through
OIP" s FOIA STAR portal by creatmg an account following the instructions on OIP’s website:

i % l. Your appeal must be postmarked or electronically
transmltted W|th:n nmety (90) days of the date of my response to your request. If you submit your appeal by mail,
both the letter and the envelope should be clearly marked "Freedom of Information Act Appeal.” Please cite the
FOIPA Request Number assigned to your request so it may be easily identified.




